
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE NO. 1 

MCNAUGHTON ROAD WEST MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL 
ASSESSMENT STUDY 

 

 

The City of Vaughan is undertaking a Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment Study for future improvements 

to McNaughton Road West, between Major Mackenzie 

Drive and Falvo Street. The study will assess how the 

road operates and potential improvements, including 

adding sidewalks, cycling facilities, mid-block crossings 

and connections to the Vaughan Super Trail and Bartley 

Smith Greenway Trail. These improvements are being 

proposed to accommodate future growth within the area 

and address capacity and operational needs for 

pedestrians, cyclists, transit users and motorists. 

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK! 
 

The City is committed to engaging with residents and 

stakeholders in a meaningful and transparent way on 

issues and matters that impact them. You are invited to 

participate in a virtual Public Information Centre to learn 

about the project and share your feedback on the 

recommended improvements for McNaughton Road West. 

 

Details: 

• When: A live virtual meeting will take place on Tuesday, June 27, from 7 p.m. 
to 8:30 p.m.  

• Where: To register for the live virtual meeting, visit vaughan.ca/McNaughton 

or scan the QR code. 

 

Attend this Public Information Centre to: 

• learn more about the study and review the findings to date. 

• provide input and share ideas on the recommended improvements.  

Can’t attend the meeting? A recording of the meeting and presentation materials will be available for review at 

vaughan.ca/McNaughton by Tuesday, July 4. All feedback can be shared through the online feedback form 

until Friday, July 28. 

 

CONTACT US 
 

To join the mailing list for future study updates and more information, please contact: 
 

Hilda Esedebe, P.Eng.  
City of Vaughan  
Project Manager 
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr.  
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 
T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8484 
E: Hilda.Esedebe@vaughan.ca 

Jamshaid Muzaffar, P.Eng.  
HDR Corp.  
Consultant Project Manager  
70 University Ave., Suite 800,  
Toronto, ON M5J 2M4  
T: 647-777-1687 
E: Jamshaid.Muzaffar@hdrinc.com 
 

 

 

Personal information on this form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and will be used 

for the purpose of administering the McNaughton Road West Environmental Assessment Study (between 

Major Mackenzie Drive and Falvo Street). Questions about this collection can be directed to the Manager, 

Transportation Planning and Engineering, City of Vaughan, 2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1, 

905-832-2281 ext. 8702. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 

public record. 

 

This Notice was first issued June 13, 2023 
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